Dear Neighbour

As you might know HowTheLightGetsIn festival will returning again this year and
will be taking place on the weekend of the 24™ May. This year the Riverside Site
will again be in the field beside the river and behind the Coop.

We will be hosting a wide range of philosophical, and political debates, alongside
music, comedy and documentary film screenings, we hope that you will be able
to enjoy some of the events that are on offer and we are delighted to offer our
neighbours a complimentary day ticket of your choice to our event. This will allow
access to all our debates and music events on that day. To redeem your ticket
please bring this letter along to the festival box office where our staff will be
happy to help you.

For the first time Riverside will be our only festival site and similarly we will also
have only one camp site located again opposite the Coop. We hope this will
minimise noise disturbance to our neighbours as our customers will no longer be
moving between sites for events and neither will any campers be located at our
previous site across the bridge.

As in previous years we will have many processes in place to prevent noise
disturbance to residents and we hope to work in partnership each year with our
surrounding neighbours to ensure any concerns are listened to. We have
responded to previous concerns regarding late night noise on the road and have
increased the numbers of security personnel present to monitor and control
people.

Should you have any questions about the festival, either now or when it is taking
place, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

My mobile number is 07854 724 786. Please feel free to pop into the globe to
see me, | am usually available during the week and will be also be on site for the
duration of the festival.

Kind regards

Mandy Houghton

Globe and Festival Manager

The globe at hay, Newport Street, Hay-on-Wye HR3 5BG
01497 821 762






